
20. CORRESPONDENCE

(a) ASHMOLE STREET PARTY

The Board considered a letter from Jytte Glintborg, seeking funding to cover
the cost of advertising the street closure in Ashmole Street to allow a
community street party to be held.

The Board resolved to support this request for funding towards the cost of
advertising the street closure of Ashmole Street to allow a community street
party to be held and to provide a grant of up to $200 from the 1999/2000
discretionary fund to meet the cost of advertising this street closure.


